(Previous Next >

Emeritus Faculty Membership Ceremony: Mr. Terzioğlu and Mr. Ergüder

Human Resources | 21-12-2010 00:00:00

Dear Sabancı University Members and Students,

In honour of our Founding President Mr. Tosun Terzioğlu becoming "Emeritus President" and our Founding İstanbul Policy Center Director Mr. Üstün Ergüder becoming "Emeritus Faculty Member", we would like to invite you to the "Emeritus Faculty Membership Ceremony" which will be held on 22 December 2010, where Members of our Board of Trustees including Chairman of our Board of Trustees, Ms. Güler Sabancı will be present.

We would like to thank Mr. Tosun Terzioğlu and Mr. Üstün Ergüder once again for their distinguished service to our University.

Date: Wednesday, 22 December 2010

Time: 14:30 - Cocktail: 16:00

Place: Sabancı University Performing Arts Center

Nihat Berker









✓ Share

Türkçe